
 
 
 
 
 
Confirmation of Home Zone Address 
 
 
The Education Act, Section 110A, clearly requires that the address used for Home Zone 
enrolment must be the permanent address of the student. 
 
If a school learns that a student is no longer living at the Home Zone address given at 
the time of enrolment, and if the school has reasonable grounds to believe that a 
temporary Home Zone address has been used for the purpose of unfairly gaining 
priority in enrolment at the school, then the Board of Trustees may review the 
enrolment.  Unless the parents/caregivers can give a satisfactory explanation within 10 
days, the Board may annul the enrolment. 
 
The Ministry of Education has advised that parents/caregivers should be alerted to the 
possible consequences of knowingly giving a false address or making Home Zone 
arrangements which they intend to be only temporary.  E.g. 
 
 Renting accommodation in the Home Zone on a short-term basis. 
 Arranging temporary board in the Home Zone with a relative or family friend. 
 Using the Home Zone address of a relative or friend as an “address of convenience” 

with no intention to live there on an ongoing basis. 
 
 
Having read the above, please complete the following confirmation of Home Zone 
address: 
 
I confirm that the address which I have provided to the school will be the usual place of 
residence of ……………………………………….. (student’s name) when the school is 
open for instruction.  
  
The caregiver/s during this time will be ……………………………………………. 
 
I will advise the school of any subsequent change of address. 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………. (parent) 
 
Signed ………………………………………. (caregiver/guardian, if applicable) 
 
Date     ………………………….. 

                                LYNFIELD COLLEGE ENROLMENT 

Lynfield College  191 White Swan Rd, Auckland 1041          Phone: 627 0600         Fax: 627 0609          admin@lynfield.school.nz          www.lynfield.school.nz 

mailto:admin@lynfield.school.nz

